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Business Intelligence and Analytics in
Small and Medium Enterprises
Closed Circuit TeleVision (CCTV) cameras have been
increasingly deployed pervasively in public spaces
including retail centres and shopping malls. Intelligent
video analytics aims to automatically analyze content
of massive amount of public space video data and has
been one of the most active areas of computer vision
research in the last two decades. Current focus of
video analytics research has been largely on
detecting alarm events and abnormal behaviours for
public safety and security applications. However,
increasingly CCTV installations have also been
exploited for gathering and analyzing business
intelligence information, in order to enhance
marketing and operational efficiency. For example, in
retail environments, surveillance cameras can be
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utilised to collect statistical information about
shopping behaviour and preference for marketing
(e.g., how many people entered a shop; how many
females/males or which age groups of people showed
interests to a particular product; how long did they
stay in the shop; and what are the frequent paths),
and to measure operational efficiency for improving
customer experience. Video analytics has the
enormous potential for non-security oriented
commercial applications. This book presents the latest
developments on video analytics for business
intelligence applications. It provides both academic
and commercial practitioners an understanding of the
state-of-the-art and a resource for potential
applications and successful practice.

Data Virtualization for Business
Intelligence Systems
Business intelligence initiatives have been dominating
the technology priority list of many organizations.
However, the lack of effective information quality and
governance strategies and policies has been meeting
these initiatives with some challenges. Information
Quality and Governance for Business Intelligence
presents the latest exchange of academic research on
all aspects of practicing and managing information
using a multidisciplinary approach that examines its
quality for organizational growth. This book is an
essential reference tool for researchers, practitioners,
and university students specializing in business
intelligence, information quality, and information
systems.
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Business Intelligence and Analytics in
Small and Medium Enterprises
* *Offers techniques based on years of field work at
IBM *Includes stories of companies that implemented
BI Those that succeed and those that have failed!
*Coverage includes recommendations to help
implement BI consistently at the enterprise level

Integration of Data Mining in Business
Intelligence Systems
In his research, Martin Kowalczyk empirically
investigates the challenges of designing and
establishing successful decision support with Business
Intelligence and Analytics (BI&A). The results from his
work elucidate organizational and individual
perspectives of BI&A support in decision processes.
The organizational perspective considers the
processual aspects of decision making and addresses
process phases, roles and their interactions. The
individual perspective reflects upon decision making
of human individuals including their cognition and
behaviors involved in decision making. The support of
managerial decision making with BI&A gains
increasing priority for many businesses in their desire
to achieve better decision outcomes and improved
organizational performance.

Analytics, Data Science, and Artificial
Intelligence
Using Agile methods, you can bring far greater
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innovation, value, and quality to any data
warehousing (DW), business intelligence (BI), or
analytics project. However, conventional Agile
methods must be carefully adapted to address the
unique characteristics of DW/BI projects. In Agile
Analytics, Agile pioneer Ken Collier shows how to do
just that. Collier introduces platform-agnostic Agile
solutions for integrating infrastructures consisting of
diverse operational, legacy, and specialty systems
that mix commercial and custom code. Using working
examples, he shows how to manage analytics
development teams with widely diverse skill sets and
how to support enormous and fast-growing data
volumes. Collier's techniques offer optimal value
whether your projects involve "back-end" data
management, "front-end" business analysis, or both.
Part I focuses on Agile project management
techniques and delivery team coordination,
introducing core practices that shape the way your
Agile DW/BI project community can collaborate
toward success Part II presents technical methods for
enabling continuous delivery of business value at
production-quality levels, including evolving superior
designs; test-driven DW development; version control;
and project automation Collier brings together proven
solutions you can apply right now--whether you're an
IT decision-maker, data warehouse professional,
database administrator, business intelligence
specialist, or database developer. With his help, you
can mitigate project risk, improve business alignment,
achieve better results--and have fun along the way.

Growing Business Intelligence
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This volume brings together research and system
designs that address the scientific basis and the
practical systems design issues that support areas
ranging from intelligent business interfaces and
predictive analytics to economics modeling.
Applications for management science and IT have
been of interest areas for business schools and
computing experts during recent years. Among the
areas that are being treated are modern analytics,
heterogeneous computing, business intelligence, ERP
(enterprise resource planning), and decision science.
Consumers have been pledging their love for data
visualizations for a while now, and data is the area
being explored, such as B2B and EC (E-commerce), Ebusiness and the Intelligent Web, CRM (customer
relationship management), infrastructures, and more.
The digitization implications of these many new
applications are described and explored in this
informative volume.

Video Analytics for Business Intelligence
Business intelligence (BI) software allows you to view
different components of a business using a single
visual platform, which makes comprehending
mountains of data easier. BI is everywhere.
Applications that include reports, analytics, statistics,
and historical and predictive modeling are all
examples of business intelligence. Currently, we are
in the second generation of business intelligence
software—called BI 2.0—which is focused on writing
business intelligence software that is predictive,
adaptive, simple, and interactive. As computers and
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software have evolved, more data can be presented
to end users with increasingly visually rich
techniques. Rich Internet application (RIA)
technologies such as Microsoft Silverlight can be used
to transform traditional user-interfaces filled with
boring data into fully interactive analytical
applications that quickly deliver insight from large
data sets. Furthermore, RIAs now include 3D spatialdesign capabilities that move beyond a simple list or
grid and allow for interesting layouts of aggregated
data. BI 2.0 implemented via an RIA technology can
truly bring out the power of business intelligence and
deliver it to an average user on the Web. Silverlight 4
Business Intelligence Software provides developers,
designers, and architects with a solid foundation in
business intelligence design and architecture
concepts for Microsoft Silverlight. This book covers
key business intelligence design concepts and how
they can be applied without an existing BI
infrastructure. Author Bart Czernicki provides you with
examples of how to build small BI applications that
are interactive, highly visual, statistical,
predictive—and most importantly—intuitive to the
end-user. Business intelligence isn’t just for the
executive branch of a Fortune 500 company—it is for
the masses. Let Silverlight 4 Business Intelligence
Software show you how to unlock the rich intelligence
you already have.

Business Intelligence for the Enterprise
Between the high-level concepts of business
intelligence and the nitty-gritty instructions for using
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vendors’ tools lies the essential, yet poorlyunderstood layer of architecture, design and process.
Without this knowledge, Big Data is belittled –
projects flounder, are late and go over budget.
Business Intelligence Guidebook: From Data
Integration to Analytics shines a bright light on an
often neglected topic, arming you with the knowledge
you need to design rock-solid business intelligence
and data integration processes. Practicing consultant
and adjunct BI professor Rick Sherman takes the
guesswork out of creating systems that are costeffective, reusable and essential for transforming raw
data into valuable information for business decisionmakers. After reading this book, you will be able to
design the overall architecture for functioning
business intelligence systems with the supporting
data warehousing and data-integration applications.
You will have the information you need to get a
project launched, developed, managed and delivered
on time and on budget – turning the deluge of data
into actionable information that fuels business
knowledge. Finally, you’ll give your career a boost by
demonstrating an essential knowledge that puts
corporate BI projects on a fast-track to success.
Provides practical guidelines for building successful
BI, DW and data integration solutions. Explains
underlying BI, DW and data integration design,
architecture and processes in clear, accessible
language. Includes the complete project development
lifecycle that can be applied at large enterprises as
well as at small to medium-sized businesses
Describes best practices and pragmatic approaches
so readers can put them into action. Companion
website includes templates and examples, further
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discussion of key topics, instructor materials, and
references to trusted industry sources.

The Support of Decision Processes with
Business Intelligence and Analytics
Decision Support and Business Intelligence Systems
provides the only comprehensive, up-to-date guide to
today's revolutionary management support system
technologies, and showcases how they can be used
for better decision-making. The 10th edition focuses
on Business Intelligence (BI) and analytics for
enterprise decision support in a more streamlined
book.

Business Intelligence, International
Edition
Business intelligence is a broad category of
applications and technologies for gathering, providing
access to, and analyzing data for the purpose of
helping enterprise users make better business
decisions. The term implies having a comprehensive
knowledge of all factors that affect a business, such
as customers, competitors, business partners,
economic environment, and internal operations,
therefore enabling optimal decisions to be made.
Business Intelligence provides readers with an
introduction and practical guide to the mathematical
models and analysis methodologies vital to business
intelligence. This book: Combines detailed coverage
with a practical guide to the mathematical models
and analysis methodologies of business intelligence.
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Covers all the hot topics such as data warehousing,
data mining and its applications, machine learning,
classification, supply optimization models, decision
support systems, and analytical methods for
performance evaluation. Is made accessible to
readers through the careful definition and
introduction of each concept, followed by the
extensive use of examples and numerous real-life
case studies. Explains how to utilise mathematical
models and analysis models to make effective and
good quality business decisions. This book is aimed at
postgraduate students following data analysis and
data mining courses. Researchers looking for a
systematic and broad coverage of topics in operations
research and mathematical models for decisionmaking will find this an invaluable guide.

Business Intelligence, Analytics, and
Data Science
Data is raw facts and figures and information is
meaningful data that would be helpful for a person or
company. Business intelligence extracts information
from raw data through tools like data mining,
perspective analysis, online analytical processing etc.
The textbook will provide comprehensive information
to readers about business intelligence and analytics.
This book explores all the important aspects of
business intelligence and analytics in the present day
scenario. The topics covered in this extensive book
deal with the core subjects of business intelligence. It
aims to serve as a resource guide for students and
facilitate the study of the discipline.
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Fundamentals of Business Intelligence
Annotation In this book, Rick van der Lans explains
how data virtualization servers work, what techniques
to use to optimize access to various data sources and
how these products can be applied in different
projects.

BUSINESS INTELLIGENCE AND ANALYTICS
For courses in decision support systems,
computerized decision-making tools, and
management support systems. Market-leading guide
to modern analytics, for better business
decisionsAnalytics, Data Science, & Artificial
Intelligence: Systems for Decision Support is the most
comprehensive introduction to technologies
collectively called analytics (or business analytics)
and the fundamental methods, techniques, and
software used to design and develop these systems.
Students gain inspiration from examples of
organisations that have employed analytics to make
decisions, while leveraging the resources of a
companion website. With six new chapters, the 11th
edition marks a major reorganisation reflecting a new
focus -- analytics and its enabling technologies,
including AI, machine-learning, robotics, chatbots, and
IoT.

Information Quality and Governance for
Business Intelligence
Praise for Successful Business Intelligence "If you
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want to be an analytical competitor, you've got to go
well beyond business intelligence technology. Cindi
Howson has wrapped up the needed advice on
technology, organization, strategy, and even culture
in a neat package. It's required reading for
quantitatively oriented strategists and the
technologists who support them." --Thomas H.
Davenport, President's Distinguished Professor,
Babson College and co-author, Competing on
Analytics "When used strategically, business
intelligence can help companies transform their
organization to be more agile, more competitive, and
more profitable. Successful Business Intelligence
offers valuable guidance for companies looking to
embark upon their first BI project as well as those
hoping to maximize their current deployments." --John
Schwarz, CEO, Business Objects "A thoughtful, clearly
written, and carefully researched examination of all
facets of business intelligence that your organization
needs to know to run its business more intelligently
and exploit information to its fullest extent." --Wayne
Eckerson, Director, TDWI Research "Using real-world
examples, Cindi Howson shows you how to use
business intelligence to improve the performance,
and the quality, of your company." --Bill Baker,
Distinguished Engineer & GM, Business Intelligence
Applications, Microsoft Corporation "This book
outlines the key steps to make BI an integral part of
your company's culture and demonstrates how your
company can use BI as a competitive differentiator."
--Robert VanHees, CFO, Corporate Express "Given the
trend to expand the business analytics user base,
organizations are faced with a number of challenges
that affect the success rate of these projects. This
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insightful book provides practical advice on improving
that success rate." --Dan Vesset, Vice President,
Business Analytics Solution Research, IDC

Business Intelligence For Dummies
Tips, techniques, and trends on how to use dashboard
technology tooptimize business performance Business
performance management is a hot new management
disciplinethat delivers tremendous value when
supported by informationtechnology. Through case
studies and industry research, this bookshows how
leading companies are using performance dashboards
toexecute strategy, optimize business processes, and
improveperformance. Wayne W. Eckerson (Hingham,
MA) is the Director of Research for TheData
Warehousing Institute (TDWI), the leading association
ofbusiness intelligence and data warehousing
professionals worldwidethat provide high-quality, indepth education, training, andresearch. He is a
columnist for SearchCIO.com, DM Review,Application
Development Trends, the Business Intelligence
Journal,and TDWI Case Studies & Solution.

Customer and Business Analytics
Appropriate for all courses in Decision Support
Systems (DSS), computerized decision making tools,
and management support systems. Decision Support
and Business Intelligence Systems 9e provides the
only comprehensive, up-to-date guide to today's
revolutionary management support system
technologies, and showcases how they can be used
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for better decision-making. The 9th edition focuses on
Business Intelligence (BI) and analytics for enterprise
decision support in a more streamlined book.

Silverlight 4 Business Intelligence
Software
A User's Guide to Business Analytics provides a
comprehensive discussion of statistical methods
useful to the business analyst. Methods are developed
from a fairly basic level to accommodate readers who
have limited training in the theory of statistics. A
substantial number of case studies and numerical
illustrations using the R-software package are
provided for the benefit of motivated beginners who
want to get a head start in analytics as well as for
experts on the job who will benefit by using this text
as a reference book. The book is comprised of 12
chapters. The first chapter focuses on business
analytics, along with its emergence and application,
and sets up a context for the whole book. The next
three chapters introduce R and provide a
comprehensive discussion on descriptive analytics,
including numerical data summarization and visual
analytics. Chapters five through seven discuss set
theory, definitions and counting rules, probability,
random variables, and probability distributions, with a
number of business scenario examples. These
chapters lay down the foundation for predictive
analytics and model building. Chapter eight deals with
statistical inference and discusses the most common
testing procedures. Chapters nine through twelve
deal entirely with predictive analytics. The chapter on
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regression is quite extensive, dealing with model
development and model complexity from a user’s
perspective. A short chapter on tree-based methods
puts forth the main application areas succinctly. The
chapter on data mining is a good introduction to the
most common machine learning algorithms. The last
chapter highlights the role of different time series
models in analytics. In all the chapters, the authors
showcase a number of examples and case studies
and provide guidelines to users in the analytics field.

Decision Support and Business
Intelligence Systems
Solid business intelligence guidance uniquely
designed for healthcare organizations Increasing
regulatory pressures on healthcare organizations
have created a national conversation on data,
reporting and analytics in healthcare. Behind the
scenes, business intelligence (BI) and data
warehousing (DW) capabilities are key drivers that
empower these functions. Healthcare Business
Intelligence is designed as a guidebook for healthcare
organizations dipping their toes into the areas of
business intelligence and data warehousing. This
volume is essential in how a BI capability can ease the
increasing regulatory reporting pressures on all
healthcare organizations. Explores the five tenets of
healthcare business intelligence Offers tips for
creating a BI team Identifies what healthcare
organizations should focus on first Shows you how to
gain support for your BI program Provides tools and
techniques that will jump start your BI Program
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Explains how to market and maintain your BI Program
The risk associated with doing BI/DW wrong is high,
and failures are well documented. Healthcare
Business Intelligence helps you get it right, with
expert guidance on getting your BI program started
and successfully keep it going.

Business Intelligence Strategy and Big
Data Analytics
This book contains a selection of articles from The
2015 World Conference on Information Systems and
Technologies (WorldCIST'15), held between the 1st
and 3rd of April in Funchal, Madeira, Portugal, a global
forum for researchers and practitioners to present
and discuss recent results and innovations, current
trends, professional experiences and challenges of
modern Information Systems and Technologies
research, technological development and
applications. The main topics covered are:
Information and Knowledge Management;
Organizational Models and Information Systems;
Intelligent and Decision Support Systems; Big Data
Analytics and Applications; Software Systems,
Architectures, Applications and Tools; Multimedia
Systems and Applications; Computer Networks,
Mobility and Pervasive Systems; Human-Computer
Interaction; Health Informatics; Information
Technologies in Education; Information Technologies
in Radio communications.

Agile Analytics
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Customer and Business Analytics: Applied Data
Mining for Business Decision Making Using R explains
and demonstrates, via the accompanying open-source
software, how advanced analytical tools can address
various business problems. It also gives insight into
some of the challenges faced when deploying these
tools. Extensively classroom-tested, the text is ideal
for students in customer and business analytics or
applied data mining as well as professionals in smallto medium-sized organizations. The book offers an
intuitive understanding of how different analytics
algorithms work. Where necessary, the authors
explain the underlying mathematics in an accessible
manner. Each technique presented includes a
detailed tutorial that enables hands-on experience
with real data. The authors also discuss issues often
encountered in applied data mining projects and
present the CRISP-DM process model as a practical
framework for organizing these projects. Showing how
data mining can improve the performance of
organizations, this book and its R-based software
provide the skills and tools needed to successfully
develop advanced analytics capabilities.

Business Intelligence and Analytics
Unique prospective on the big data analytics
phenomenon for both business and IT professionals
The availability of Big Data, low-cost commodity
hardware and new information management and
analytics software has produced a unique moment in
the history of business. The convergence of these
trends means that we have the capabilities required
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to analyze astonishing data sets quickly and costeffectively for the first time in history. These
capabilities are neither theoretical nor trivial. They
represent a genuine leap forward and a clear
opportunity to realize enormous gains in terms of
efficiency, productivity, revenue and profitability. The
Age of Big Data is here, and these are truly
revolutionary times. This timely book looks at cuttingedge companies supporting an exciting new
generation of business analytics. Learn more about
the trends in big data and how they are impacting the
business world (Risk, Marketing, Healthcare, Financial
Services, etc.) Explains this new technology and how
companies can use them effectively to gather the
data that they need and glean critical insights
Explores relevant topics such as data privacy, data
visualization, unstructured data, crowd sourcing data
scientists, cloud computing for big data, and much
more.

Healthcare Business Intelligence
Presents the fundamental techniques of the
construction and use of management support
systems. The authors discuss the basic aspects and
applications of decision and group decision support
systems, expert systems, neural computing,
intelligent agents, and other intelligence systems.
They include nu

Computational Intelligence Applications
in Business Intelligence and Big Data
Analytics
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Decision Support Systems for Business
Intelligence
Business Intelligence Strategy and Big Data Analytics
is written for business leaders, managers, and
analysts - people who are involved with advancing the
use of BI at their companies or who need to better
understand what BI is and how it can be used to
improve profitability. It is written from a general
management perspective, and it draws on
observations at 12 companies whose annual revenues
range between $500 million and $20 billion. Over the
past 15 years, my company has formulated vendorneutral business-focused BI strategies and program
execution plans in collaboration with manufacturers,
distributors, retailers, logistics companies, insurers,
investment companies, credit unions, and utilities,
among others. It is through these experiences that we
have validated business-driven BI strategy
formulation methods and identified common
enterprise BI program execution challenges. In recent
years, terms like “big data” and “big data analytics”
have been introduced into the business and technical
lexicon. Upon close examination, the newer
terminology is about the same thing that BI has
always been about: analyzing the vast amounts of
data that companies generate and/or purchase in the
course of business as a means of improving
profitability and competitiveness. Accordingly, we will
use the terms BI and business intelligence throughout
the book, and we will discuss the newer concepts like
big data as appropriate. More broadly, the goal of this
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book is to share methods and observations that will
help companies achieve BI success and thereby
increase revenues, reduce costs, or both. Provides
ideas for improving the business performance of one’s
company or business functions Emphasizes proven,
practical, step-by-step methods that readers can
readily apply in their companies Includes exercises
and case studies with road-tested advice about
formulating BI strategies and program plans

Business Intelligence Guidebook
Business Intelligence: The Savvy Managers Guide,
Second Edition, discusses the objectives and practices
for designing and deploying a business intelligence
(BI) program. It looks at the basics of a BI program,
from the value of information and the mechanics of
planning for success to data model infrastructure,
data preparation, data analysis, integration,
knowledge discovery, and the actual use of
discovered knowledge. Organized into 21 chapters,
this book begins with an overview of the kind of
knowledge that can be exposed and exploited
through the use of BI. It then proceeds with a
discussion of information use in the context of how
value is created within an organization, how BI can
improve the ways of doing business, and
organizational preparedness for exploiting the results
of a BI program. It also looks at some of the critical
factors to be taken into account in the planning and
execution of a successful BI program. In addition, the
reader is introduced to considerations for developing
the BI roadmap, the platforms for analysis such as
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data warehouses, and the concepts of business
metadata. Other chapters focus on data preparation
and data discovery, the business rules approach, and
data mining techniques and predictive analytics.
Finally, emerging technologies such as text analytics
and sentiment analysis are considered. This book will
be valuable to data management and BI
professionals, including senior and middle-level
managers, Chief Information Officers and Chief Data
Officers, senior business executives and business staff
members, database or software engineers, and
business analysts. Guides managers through
developing, administering, or simply understanding
business intelligence technology Keeps pace with the
changes in best practices, tools, methods and
processes used to transform an organization’s data
into actionable knowledge Contains a handy, quickreference to technologies and terminology

Performance Dashboards
During the 21st century business environments have
become more complex and dynamic than ever before.
Companies operate in a world of change influenced by
globalisation, volatile markets, legal changes and
technical progress. As a result, they have to handle
growing volumes of data and therefore require fast
storage, reliable data access, intelligent retrieval of
information and automated decision-making
mechanisms, all provided at the highest level of
service quality. Successful enterprises are aware of
these challenges and efficiently respond to the
dynamic environment in which their business
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operates. Business Intelligence (BI) and Performance
Management (PM) offer solutions to these challenges
and provide techniques to enable effective business
change. The important aspects of both topics are
discussed within this state-of-the-art volume. It covers
the strategic support, business applications,
methodologies and technologies from the field, and
explores the benefits, issues and challenges of each.
Issues are analysed from many different perspectives,
ranging from strategic management to data
technologies, and the different subjects are
complimented and illustrated by numerous examples
of industrial applications. Contributions are authored
by leading academics and practitioners representing
various universities, research centres and companies
worldwide. Their experience covers multiple
disciplines and industries, including finance,
construction, logistics, and public services, amongst
others. Business Intelligence and Performance
Management is a valuable source of reference for
graduates approaching MSc or PhD programs and for
professionals in industry researching in the fields of BI
and PM for industrial application.

Business Intelligence
Praise for the First Edition "This is the most usable
decision support systems text. [i]t isfar better than
any other text in the field" —ComputingReviews
Computer-based systems known as decision support
systems (DSS)play a vital role in helping professionals
across various fields ofpractice understand what
information is needed, when it is needed,and in what
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form in order to make smart and valuable
businessdecisions. Providing a unique combination of
theory, applications,and technology, Decision Support
Systems for Business Intelligence,Second Edition
supplies readers with the hands-on approach that
isneeded to understand the implications of theory to
DSS design aswell as the skills needed to construct a
DSS. This new edition reflects numerous advances in
the field as wellas the latest related technological
developments. By addressing alltopics on three
levels—general theory, implications for DSSdesign,
and code development—the author presents
anintegrated analysis of what every DSS designer
needs to know. ThisSecond Edition features:
Expanded coverage of data mining with new
examples Newly added discussion of business
intelligence andtransnational corporations Discussion
of the increased capabilities of databases and
thesignificant growth of user interfaces and models
Emphasis on analytics to encourage DSS builders to
utilizesufficient modeling support in their systems A
thoroughly updated section on data warehousing
includingarchitecture, data adjustment, and data
scrubbing Explanations and implications of DSS
differences across culturesand the challenges
associated with transnational systems Each chapter
discusses various aspects of DSS that exist inrealworld applications, and one main example of a DSS
tofacilitate car purchases is used throughout the
entire book.Screenshots from JavaScript® and
Adobe® ColdFusion arepresented to demonstrate the
use of popular software packages thatcarry out the
discussed techniques, and a related Web site
housesall of the book's figures along with demo
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versions of decisionsupport packages, additional
examples, and links to developments inthe field.
Decision Support Systems for Business Intelligence,
SecondEdition is an excellent book for courses on
information systems,decision support systems, and
data mining at the advancedundergraduate and
graduate levels. It also serves as a practicalreference
for professionals working in the fields of
business,statistics, engineering, and computer
technology.

Computing Predictive Analytics, Business
Intelligence, and Economics
Technological developments in recent years have
been tremendous. This evolution is visible in
companies through technological equipment,
computerized procedures, and management practices
associated with technologies. One of the
management practices that is visible is related to
business intelligence and analytics (BI&A). Concepts
such as data warehousing, key performance
indicators (KPIs), data mining, and dashboards are
changing the business arena. This book aims to
promote research related to these new trends that
open up a new field of research in the small and
medium enterprises (SMEs) area. Features Focuses on
the more recent research findings occurring in the
fields of BI&A Conveys how companies in the
developed world are facing today's technological
challenges Shares knowledge and insights on an
international scale Provides different options and
strategies to manage competitive organizations
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Addresses several dimensions of BI&A in favor of
SMEs

Business Intelligence and Performance
Management
For courses on Business Intelligence or Decision
Support Systems. A managerial approach to
understanding business intelligence systems. To help
future managers use and understand analytics,
Business Intelligence provides students with a solid
foundation of BI that is reinforced with hands-on
practice.

A User's Guide to Business Analytics
This book presents a comprehensive and systematic
introduction to transforming process-oriented data
into information about the underlying business
process, which is essential for all kinds of decisionmaking. To that end, the authors develop step-bystep models and analytical tools for obtaining highquality data structured in such a way that complex
analytical tools can be applied. The main emphasis is
on process mining and data mining techniques and
the combination of these methods for processoriented data. After a general introduction to the
business intelligence (BI) process and its constituent
tasks in chapter 1, chapter 2 discusses different
approaches to modeling in BI applications. Chapter 3
is an overview and provides details of data
provisioning, including a section on big data. Chapter
4 tackles data description, visualization, and
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reporting. Chapter 5 introduces data mining
techniques for cross-sectional data. Different
techniques for the analysis of temporal data are then
detailed in Chapter 6. Subsequently, chapter 7
explains techniques for the analysis of process data,
followed by the introduction of analysis techniques for
multiple BI perspectives in chapter 8. The book closes
with a summary and discussion in chapter 9.
Throughout the book, (mostly open source) tools are
recommended, described and applied; a more
detailed survey on tools can be found in the appendix,
and a detailed code for the solutions together with
instructions on how to install the software used can
be found on the accompanying website. Also, all
concepts presented are illustrated and selected
examples and exercises are provided. The book is
suitable for graduate students in computer science,
and the dedicated website with examples and
solutions makes the book ideal as a textbook for a
first course in business intelligence in computer
science or business information systems. Additionally,
practitioners and industrial developers who are
interested in the concepts behind business
intelligence will benefit from the clear explanations
and many examples.

Decision Support, Analytics, and
Business Intelligence, Third Edition
There are a number of books on computational
intelligence (CI), but they tend to cover a broad range
of CI paradigms and algorithms rather than provide
an in-depth exploration in learning and adaptive
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mechanisms. This book sets its focus on CI based
architectures, modeling, case studies and applications
in big data analytics, and business intelligence. The
intended audiences of this book are scientists,
professionals, researchers, and academicians who
deal with the new challenges and advances in the
specific areas mentioned above. Designers and
developers of applications in these areas can learn
from other experts and colleagues through this book.

Business Intelligence
You're intelligent, right? So you've already figured out
that Business Intelligence can be pretty valuable in
making the right decisions about your business. But
you’ve heard at least a dozen definitions of what it is,
and heard of at least that many BI tools. Where do
you start? Business Intelligence For Dummies makes
BI understandable! It takes you step by step through
the technologies and the alphabet soup, so you can
choose the right technology and implement a
successful BI environment. You'll see how the
applications and technologies work together to
access, analyze, and present data that you can use to
make better decisions about your products,
customers, competitors, and more. You’ll find out how
to: Understand the principles and practical elements
of BI Determine what your business needs Compare
different approaches to BI Build a solid BI architecture
and roadmap Design, develop, and deploy your BI
plan Relate BI to data warehousing, ERP, CRM, and ecommerce Analyze emerging trends and developing
BI tools to see what else may be useful Whether
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you’re the business owner or the person charged with
developing and implementing a BI strategy, checking
out Business Intelligence For Dummies is a good
business decision.

Decision Support Systems and Intelligent
Systems
How do we enable our organizations to enjoy the
often significant benefits of BI and analytics, while at
the same time minimizing the cost and risk of failure?
In this book, I am not going to try to be prescriptive; I
won’t tell you exactly how to build your BI
environment. Instead, I am going to focus on a few
core principles that will enable you to navigate the
rocky shoals of BI architecture and arrive at a
destination best suited for your particular
organization. Some of these core principles include: ·
Have an overarching strategy, plan, and roadmap ·
Recognize and leverage your existing technology
investments · Support both data discovery and data
reuse · Keep data in motion, not at rest · Separate
information delivery from data storage · Emphasize
data transparency over data quality · Take an agile
approach to BI development. This book will show you
how to successfully navigate both the jungle of BI
technology and the minefield of human nature. It will
show you how to create a BI architecture and strategy
that addresses the needs of all organizational
stakeholders. It will show you how to maximize the
value of your BI investments. It will show you how to
manage the risk of disruptive technology. And it will
show you how to use agile methodologies to deliver
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on the promise of BI and analytics quickly, succinctly,
and iteratively. This book is about many things. But
principally, it’s about success. The goal of any
enterprise initiative is to succeed and to derive
benefit—benefit that all stakeholders can share in. I
want you to be successful. I want your organization to
be successful. This book will show you how. This book
is for anyone who is currently or will someday be
working on a BI, analytics, or Big Data project, and for
organizations that want to get the maximum amount
of value from both their data and their BI technology
investment. This includes all stakeholders in the BI
effort—not just the data people or the IT people, but
also the business stakeholders who have the
responsibility for the definition and use of data. There
are six sections to this book: In Section I, What Kind of
Garden Do You Want?, we will examine the benefits
and risks of Business Intelligence, making the central
point that BI is a business (not IT) process designed to
manage data assets in pursuit of enterprise goals. We
will show how data, when properly managed and
used, can be a key enabler of several types of core
business processes. The purpose of this section is to
help you define the particular benefit(s) you want
from BI. In Section II, Building the Bones, we will talk
about how to design and build out the “hardscape”
(infrastructure) of your BI environment. This stage of
the process involves leveraging existing technology
investments and iteratively moving toward your
desired target state BI architecture. In Section III,
From the Ground Up, we explore the more detailed
aspects of implementing your BI operational
environment. In Section IV, Weeds, Pests and Critters,
we talk about the myriad of things that can go wrong
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on a BI project, and discuss ways of mitigating these
risks. In Section V, The Sustainable Garden, we talk
about how to create a BI infrastructure that is easy
and inexpensive to maintain. Finally, Section VI
presents a case study illustrating the principles of this
book, as applied to a fictional manufacturing company
(the Blue Moon Guitar Company).

Business Intelligence and Analytics
For courses on Business Intelligence or Decision
Support Systems.A managerial approach to
understanding business intelligence systems.To help
future managers use and understand analytics,
Business Intelligence provides students with a solid
foundation of BI that is reinforced with hands-on
practice.

Big Data, Big Analytics
Business Analytics for Managers
As technology continues to advance, it is critical for
businesses to implement systems that can support
the transformation of data into information that is
crucial for the success of the company. Without the
integration of data (both structured and unstructured)
mining in business intelligence systems, invaluable
knowledge is lost. However, there are currently many
different models and approaches that must be
explored to determine the best method of integration.
Integration Challenges for Analytics, Business
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Intelligence, and Data Mining is a relevant academic
book that provides empirical research findings on
increasing the understanding of using data mining in
the context of business intelligence and analytics
systems. Covering topics that include big data,
artificial intelligence, and decision making, this book
is an ideal reference source for professionals working
in the areas of data mining, business intelligence, and
analytics; data scientists; IT specialists; managers;
researchers; academicians; practitioners; and
graduate students.

Successful Business Intelligence: Secrets
to Making BI a Killer App
Technological developments in recent years have
been tremendous. This evolution is visible in
companies through technological equipment,
computerized procedures, and management practices
associated with technologies. One of the
management practices that is visible is related to
business intelligence and analytics (BI&A). Concepts
such as data warehousing, key performance
indicators (KPIs), data mining, and dashboards are
changing the business arena. This book aims to
promote research related to these new trends that
open up a new field of research in the small and
medium enterprises (SMEs) area. Features Focuses on
the more recent research findings occurring in the
fields of BI&A Conveys how companies in the
developed world are facing today's technological
challenges Shares knowledge and insights on an
international scale Provides different options and
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strategies to manage competitive organizations
Addresses several dimensions of BI&A in favor of
SMEs

New Contributions in Information
Systems and Technologies
Rapid technology change is impacting organizations
large and small. Mobile and Cloud computing, the
Internet of Things (IoT), and “Big Data” are driving
forces in organizational digital transformation.
Decision support and analytics are available to many
people in a business or organization. Business
professionals need to learn about and understand
computerized decision support for organizations to
succeed. This text is targeted to busy managers and
students who need to grasp the basics of
computerized decision support, including: What is
analytics? What is a decision support system? What is
“Big Data”? What are “Big Data” business use cases?
Overall, it addresses 61 fundamental questions. In a
short period of time, readers can “get up to speed” on
decision support, analytics, and business intelligence.
The book then provides a quick reference to
important recurring questions.

Exam Prep for: Business Intelligence and
Analytics; Systems
"While business analytics sounds like a complex
subject, this book provides a clear and nonintimidating overview of the topic. Following its advice
will ensure that your organization knows the analytics
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it needs to succeed, and uses them in the service of
key strategies and business processes. You too can go
beyond reporting!"—Thomas H. Davenport,
President's Distinguished Professor of IT and
Management, Babson College; coauthor, Analytics at
Work: Smarter Decisions, Better Results Deliver the
right decision support to the right people at the right
time Filled with examples and forward-thinking
guidance from renowned BA leaders Gert Laursen and
Jesper Thorlund, Business Analytics for Managers
offers powerful techniques for making increasingly
advanced use of information in order to survive any
market conditions. Take a look inside and find: Proven
guidance on developing an information strategy Tips
for supporting your company's ability to innovate in
the future by using analytics Practical insights for
planning and implementing BA How to use
information as a strategic asset Why BA is the next
stepping-stone for companies in the information age
today Discussion on BA's ever-increasing role Improve
your business's decision making. Align your business
processes with your business's objectives. Drive your
company into a prosperous future. Taking BA from
buzzword to enormous value-maker, Business
Analytics for Managers helps you do it all with
workable solutions that will add tremendous value to
your business.

Integration Challenges for Analytics,
Business Intelligence, and Data Mining
Uncovering and analyzing data associated with the
current business environment is essential in
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maintaining a competitive edge. As such, making
informed decisions based on this data is crucial to
managers across industries. Integration of Data
Mining in Business Intelligence Systems investigates
the incorporation of data mining into business
technologies used in the decision making process.
Emphasizing cutting-edge research and relevant
concepts in data discovery and analysis, this book is a
comprehensive reference source for policymakers,
academicians, researchers, students, technology
developers, and professionals interested in the
application of data mining techniques and practices in
business information systems.
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